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        August 15th
 Joe Dominey will be combining his classification talk with the main 

program topic of the district's RI Public Image Grant.   
 

Next Week’s Program 
 August 22nd Lubbock County Sheriff Kelly Rowe will be speaking to us, about 

responsibility for Lubbock County.  

Last Week’s Program 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Meeting Fridays, 7 am – Clarion Grand Park– 3201 S. Loop 289 South - Lubbock, TX 79423 
Metro Monday meets 5:30 pm; call 806.441.1346 for meeting location 

For specific room location, inquire at Hotel Registration Desk 

Robert Fortney – Classification Talk and 

Kaitlyn Payton – outbound to Belgium  

In his classification talk, Robert Fortney told us 

about is training and experiences to become a 

Licensed Professional Counselor after a graduate 

degree from Texas Tech and three thousand hours 

of supervised practice in counseling. He 

experienced seminary training and Christian 

education and served as a chaplain for a year. Now 

he doesn’t specialize in any specific field, but in 

many areas with mostly seniors at a clinic called 

Inspirations where he works with patients with 

ADHD (Attention Deficit Hyperactivity 

Disorder). 

Kaitlyn talked about her homeschooling then going 

to Monterrey as a junior, studying French, making 

new friends and her excitement in being selected as 

an outbound student to the French-speaking region 

of Belgium. She leaves next week and has already 

made friends with many she will meet. She was 

inspired after meeting an exchange student from 

Belgium in 2009 and later going through the 

selection process. She expects to be pushed out of 

her comfort zone and come back with a complete 

new outlook on life. If you wish to follow her in her 

travels, you can open her blog at 

http://kaitlynskapers.blogspot.com. 

 

http://kaitlynskapers.blogspot.com/
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Aug. 15   Matt Smith, Walter and TBA 

         
Aug. 22   Sarah Lee Morris & Elyn Patterson  
  
 

Meals on Wheels Driver Needed for this 
Friday, August 15th 

Welcome to Lubbock Gabby!!!! 

Sung Table Grace Every Other Week!! 

Every other week we’ll sing our table grace 
instead of an individual offering a prayer.  
The tune is the Christian Doxology; words: 

 
 O Lord and giver of all good 

We thank you for our daily food 

May Rotary friends and Rotary ways 
Help us to serve you all our days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Metro Monday Community Project 

 

We will be moving items for Habitat 
for Humanity from their store to the 
Gene Messer Building.  Please meet 
at 2910 Ave N. and wear something 
that they do not mind getting 
dirty.  Thanks so much! 
  

  

Meals on Wheels Drivers 

 
 
        TINNEY AWARD SEPT. 10 
 
If you know a Lubbock area business 
person or community leader who has 
consistently shown the highest 
professional ethics and exemplified the 
values of the Four Way Test, and would 
like to nominate that person to receive 
Metro’s William H. Tinney Ethics in 
Business Award, to be announced Sept. 
10, please talk with Greg Mason, our 
Tinney Award Chair. We really need 
Rotarians to attend this event so please 
let Greg Mason know if you can attend. 
The time is 8:30am-2pm at the Lubbock 
Civic Center. 

 

.  

 
 

 
 

We had a blast Tuesday night at our club social 
welcoming Gabby to our club from Brazil, and 
helping sendoff Kaitlyn Payton to Belgium. Special 
thanks to Prosperity Bank for lending us their 
conference center and grill to use.  
 

 


